
 

 

 

HOST FAMILIES WANTED 
 

 
St Mary’s Catholic College & Denen Chofu High School (Tokyo, Japan) 

 
 

• Date: 29th July (Monday) – 11th August 2019 (Sunday), 13 nights 

• Age group: 15-16 years old 

• Gender: females 

• Payment: $715 

• One Japanese student per family 

• Free Excursions with the group: 

✓ 3rd August: Kuranda day trip by Skyrail 
 
 

Denen Chofu High School has been visiting SMCC for over 14 years. These 

Japanese students come to Australia to experience the education, culture 
and the beautiful environment.   
 
If you are interested in this amazing opportunity to interact with Japanese 
students and maybe to practise your language skills or to learn another 

country’s culture, please contact us now.   
 

To find out more or register your interest, please contact Vicky Bremner at St 

Mary’s Office email: vbremner@smcc.qld.edu.au or phone (07) 4044 4200 or 
Holly on (07) 4057 2100 or email to gday@spcgroup.me. 

 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
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